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True Mother celebrated the beginning of 2021 a few hours ago at midnight in Korean time with silent 

prayer and devotion.  

 

On behalf of all those present, we send a brief New Year greeting and, a few hours ago, we received this 

Message from the True Mother through International Headquarters. 

 

Dear and respected Chon Il Guk families! 

 

Thank you for your selfless dedication during 2020. Your incredible investments helped win the 

first 7-year course of Cosmic Canaan this 2020, the inaugural year for the second course of 

Cosmic Canaan, despite the global crisis caused by the pandemic. of the COVID-19 virus. 

 

Her incredible work helped True Mother bring the light of hope to the whole world. Thank you 

very much. 

 

I pray that in 2021 we can all come together and help Heavenly Father to perform another year of 

miracles.  

 


